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INVITATION 
 

The University of KwaZulu-Natal’s College of Law and Management 

Studies invites you to attend the 5th Business Management Conference 

scheduled for Durban, South Africa, from 23 to 24 August 2018.  

 

The multidisciplinary conference aptly themed: African Cities of the 

Future: Management and Legal Solutions is expected to bring together 

academics, business practitioners and postgraduate students who will 

showcase their research and share expertise with the intention of 

expanding the knowledge base and contributing evidence-based 

solutions to the complex global challenges.  

 

Click here to register online. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 Early registration (early bird) closes    15 June 2018 

 Late registration closes     20 July 2018 

 

REGISTRATION FEES 
 Early registration:      R3,800.00 per person 

 Late registration:      R4,500.00 per person 

 Local students:      R2,700.00 per person  

 International participants (early registration):  US$350 per person 

 International participants (late registration):  US$400 per person 

 

CONTACT US 
Conference Administrator  

College of Law and Management Studies 

University of KwaZulu-Natal   

Physical Address: Level 4, L-Block, Westville Campus, Durban, South Africa                

Telephone: +27 (0) 31 260 7330 

Email: bmc@ukzn.ac.za 

Website: http://bmc.ukzn.ac.za 

 

Selected papers 

will be published 

in a special 

edition of the 

African Journal 

of Business and 

Economic 

Research 

(AJBER) 
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